
To Northern Beaches Council

We wish to object the development application for the following reasons-

-this development will increase the congestion at the security gate to residents parking on B3.
-this will increase the cost of insurance for residents.
-excessive noise.
-other increased risks including water damage and chemical pollution.

Warm regards
Jacqueline and Eric Kaati 

435/17 Howard Avenue 
Dee Why
2099
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